FISHER FC ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Monday 22 June 2008 at Champion Hill, East Dulwich

These are notes from the AGM

Club name

The club has registered as Fisher Football Club for the 2009/10 season.  There will be a season long debate on the new permanent name for the club.  Additionally the club will reuse the badge from the now defunct Fisher Athletic Football Club, dropping the word Athletic.  This ensures continuity of the Fisher brand, whilst clearly demarking a new start for the club.

Champion Hill

Agreement had been sought with the owner of Dulwich Hamlet Football Club around playing at Champion Hill for the 2009/10 season.

Season 2009/10

Following the Kent League AGM, Fisher Football Club were accepted into the league for the 2009/10 season.  They will join 15 other teams over a 30 game season.  The Club has also entered the Kent League Cup where they have been drawn against Faversham Town over 2 legs.  The club have also entered the London Senior Cup

First Team Manager

The club were still looking for a manager, however did not wish to discuss further.  There had been a high quality of applicants.  A three person committee had been tasked with managing this process.

Election of Positions

The Committee positions were confirmed.  This means that the officers who were chosen at the inaugrial Fisher Football Club on 28 May were confirmed for the season.  Martin Ede was Chair, Ben Westmancott was Treasurer and working on commerical liaison.  Joe Arif was Press Secretary with Tim Rodgers as Programme Editor – the two of them working with Jude Bliss on all aspects of Fisher communications and engagement with the membership.  Les Rowe was asked to be Club Captain. Danny Lodge would be working on the fundraising side.  John Byfield and Mark Smith would be working the club shop.

Matchday

Prices were still to be set, and would be discussed at the next management team meeting

Matchday positions were all filled on a voluntary basis, with the exception of the kit manager for which necessary expenses would be paid.  Joe Arif would continue on the tannoy.

Away Travel

Coaches would be at a minimum next year due to the proximity of some away teams, but also the cost.  Where coaches were booked, seats would be sold to supporters to part-fund the coaches.

Financial Position

The Treasurer gave his report on the financial position.  It was imperative that all supporters paid admission and that complimentary tickets were at an absolute minimum.  Fundraising activities such as a supporters prize draw would be useful additions to the income stream.

Next meeting

Monday 13 July at Fisher Downside, Shad Thames. 

